
Announcements  

Wednesday, December 13, 2023  

A Day  

Good Morning, Arrowhead!  

  

Have you ever asked your parent to bring you a lunch or a forgotten water bottle and your then 

forgot to pick it up from the table outside the front desk? 

Have you forgotten your lunch box or water bottle in the cafeteria after lunch maybe?  

Are you missing a lunch box? Or a water bottle?  

Please come take a look at the Lost-and-Found table before the winter break starts!! There are 

A LOT items that need to be found and taken home. 

 

Winter break is coming up! Please remember to empty out any food or beverages from your 

lockers.  

 

 

 

 

  


